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ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 

COMPLETION OF ACQUISITION OF REMAINING 30% STAKE IN   

SINGSPRING DESALINATION PLANT 

 

  

 

Keppel Infrastructure Fund Management Pte. Ltd. (the "Trustee-Manager"), acting in its 

capacity as trustee-manager of Keppel Infrastructure Trust, refers to its media release dated 7 

July 2021 in relation to the proposed acquisition of the remaining 30% stake in SingSpring 

Desalination Plant from Hyflux Ltd, through its Judicial Manager, for S$12 million (the 

“SingSpring Acquisition”).  

 

The Trustee-Manager is pleased to announce that the SingSpring Acquisition has been 

completed today. 

 

 

 

 

 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD 

KEPPEL INFRASTRUCTURE FUND MANAGEMENT PTE. LTD. 

(Company Registration Number: 200803959H) 

As Trustee-Manager of Keppel Infrastructure Trust 

 

Darren Tan 

Company Secretary 

30 June 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 - 2 -  

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

The value of Units and the income derived from them may fall as well as rise. Units are not 

obligations of, deposits in, or guaranteed by, the KIT Trustee-Manager or any of its affiliates. 

An investment in Units is subject to investment risks, including the possible loss of the 

principal amount invested. Investors have no right to request the KIT Trustee-Manager to 

redeem their Units while the Units are listed. It is intended that Unitholders may only deal in 

their Units through trading on the SGX-ST. Listing of the Units on the SGX-ST does not 

guarantee a liquid market for the Units. This announcement is for information only and does 

not constitute an invitation or offer to acquire, purchase or subscribe for Units. The past 

performance of KIT is not necessarily indicative of the future performance of KIT.  

 

 


